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Dear All,  

This week some of the children have chosen to go on adventures outside. They 
have enjoyed finding and sawing fallen trees, building fires, visiting the cows 
and rolling down hills! We have been listening to Mr Tambourine Man by Bob 
Dylan because Frank sang it to us and we had been talking about our 
Nursery tambourine (now named Terry the tambourine man). The children 
have been interested in finding out about volcanos so we have been reading 
books about them, watching video clips of them erupting and painting our 
own volcanoes. 

Families Favourite Songs 

We have loved listening to one of Franks 
favourite songs this week and have decided 
we would like to listen to some of everyone’s 
favourite family songs. Next week I will put a 
box with pens and paper at the front of the 
Nursery. If you have a favourite song (grown 
ups and children) then please write it down, 
put it in the box and each week we’ll pick out 
a new song to listen to. If there is a story 
behind your favourite song then we would 
love to hear that too. 

 

 

 

 

 Katie had a makeover! 

Cooking pretend fish on 
the fire 

Finding the fallen 
trees 

Hellooooooo! 


